
November 23, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jason Chaffetz 
Chairman, Committee on Oversight 
   and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman: 
 
 On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I am responding to your 

letter of November 9, 2015, inquiring about the agency’s involvement with cell-site simulation 

technology.  The NRC does not possess or utilize this technology in its investigative activities.  If 

you need any additional information, please contact me or Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office 

of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
            /RA/ 
 
      Stephen G. Burns 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Identical letter sent to: 
 
The Honorable Jason Chaffetz 
Chairman, Committee on Oversight 
   and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
The Honorable Elijah E. Cummings 
Ranking Member, Committee on Oversight 
   and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
The Honorable Will Hurd 
Chairman, Subcommittee on  
   Information Technology 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
The Honorable Robin Kelly 
Ranking Member, Subcommittee on 
   Information Technology 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
 


